January 11, 1995 Minutes of the Tassel Top Committee

Present: Robert Metz, Chairperson, Ernest Allen and Martin Krauter.
The minutes of November 30, 1994 were approved as read.

01d Business:

Martin Krauter suggested waiting until March to advertise for
a Park Ranger using the Courier, Koad Rrunner and, perhaps once

in the sSun-Telegram.

Donna Johnson sent a letter regarding a Tassel Top brochure. The
Marketing Lduc. Class of WJestbrook Vocational Center can print

4 tri-fold brochure on colored paper with black ink. The minimum
cost is $85. for 500 brochures. A decision will pe made at the

February meeting.

\

Robert Metz suggested we hold an Open House at Tassel Top to
acquaint the public with the beautiful beach and surrounding area.
Another suggestion was that we advertise on Channel 3 and leave
brochures at the Sebago State Park.

New Business:

Martin Krauter will prepare the 1995 operational budget but

asked the committee for salary guides. The committee cannot

reguce hourly rates of staff that have been working there but

can on new staff. 1t was decided to go with the 1993 salary schedule.

The committee is recommending that we follow the State Park
admission fees: Single Pass Per berson $20.00, Season Vehicle
sticker $40.00, additional vehicle sticker $5.00.

Charles Smith will do a draft of the Year End Report/

Meeting was adjourned at 5:15 p.m.

The next meeting will be held on February 15, 1995, 4:30 p.m. at
the Town Hall.



